HIGHLY QUALIFIED SUBSTITUTE
POSITIONS AVAILABLE

Santa Cruz Valley Union High School District in Eloy, Arizona is seeking a
Highly Qualified Permanent Substitute Teachers this position will be for
the fiscal year 2021-2022 and benefits.

Santa Cruz Valley Union School is on a 4-Day School week. We are located
in the town of Eloy, Arizona which is located off of Interstate 10 South of
Casa Grande, Arizona half way between Phoenix and Tucson.

Please submit a resume, certified application, ADE Certificate, and Finger
Print Clearance card via email or fax to 520-466-2222. For questions,
please contact Liz Ibarra at 520-466-2238 or email at libarra@scvuhs.org




